
 

What’s happening in the School and 
Community? 

To Place Notices Contact: Pukeatua School Ph:872 4862 E-mail: office@pukeatuaschool.co.nz 

Room 2 2018 Camp  -   

Waitawheta 



Volume 49  Issue 03 

Board & School 
He tangata ki tahi 

A man who speaks once 
There are two interpretations of this proverb.  A 

man who speaks once, referring to an authoritive 
figure who acquires instant response.  The other is 
a person who is a man of his word, says something 

and sticks to it 

Coming Events 2018 
Mar         8 Bike Wise Day with Sport Waikato  
      9 School Triathlon 
       12-13 Senior Leadership Camp—Arohena 
       27-28 Parent Interviews 
    30 Good Friday 
April   2-3 Easter break 
             13 Last Day Term One 
May      4 Tech Arts begin for Year 7-8 
       29-29 Life Education & Harold 
June     8 Cross Country at Arohena 
Jul     4 Gym Sports 
Aug   23 E-Z Speech Finals 
   24 Tech Arts finish 
   31 Senior Winter Sports at Wharepapa 
Sept     7 Junior Winter Sports at Wharepapa  
Oct   16 Agricultural Day 
   19 Group Day 
Nov   23 Athletics 

Dec 13or14   End of Term 4 (TBC) 

Thursday 8 March 2018 

Next Newsletter:  Thursday 22nd March  
 

All items for the next newsletter are due by:  

12 noon, Tuesday 20th March 2018 

Thank You 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees, Kylan and I 

would like to say a massive thank you to everyone 
who sent amazing baking to school for the Junior 

and Senior Swimming Sports. Also a massive thank 
you to everyone who gave up their time to help on 

the stalls. It was a great fund raiser, raising 
$1937.00 for the education of our children. It’s so 

appreciated.                             Kylan & Anna Jacobsen 



District  Notices Principals Message 
     

  We are halfway through the term and there seems to 

be plenty on at the moment!  Summer is still holding on but 

the varied days do say that autumn is here!  We said goodbye (for 

a short while) to Liz O’Kane last week as she begins her maternity 

leave!  We wish Liz well and hope everything goes well for her and 

Adam!  Liz plans to be back next year.   In her place we welcome 

Judith Allen  who has taught in the Cambridge area for a number 

of years!  Judith is an experienced teacher who has enjoyed her 

first few days at Pukeatua!  We still await official notice from the 

Ministry for news about extra funding and a 4th teacher! 

  We had two great days for the Eastern Zone Swimming Sports 

last week and the Friday before.  While the seniors were at camp 

the juniors had a successful sports day.  Last Friday under over-

cast skies the senior sports went off well!  Our children at both 

events excelled on the day and at the senior sports we managed to 

win all but one of the school relays.  With our great swimming facil-

ity is should follow that our children do swim well?  The more you 

practice a skill the better you get and some days the children are 

in the pool up to three times.  Take that against a school with no 

pool or a big school where only three lessons are planned for each 

class each week!  Children who take extra lessons in town are also 

noticed for their style!  Well done to the school BOT and commu-

nity some 20 plus years ago who took the plunge and went big!! 

  We had contractors in on Tuesday to do a bit of work on thinning 

the trees!  You can notice where they have been.  The big trees in 

the pool area were getting too lopsided and they were beginning to 

split. A bit of shade has been jeopardized in the meantime!  Now 

we also have a nice open entrance to the school. 

  Thanks to the fantastic team of parents who accompanied the 

children to Waitawheta Camp a couple of week ago!  A great time 

was had by all and many memories were shared and will be remem-

bered for a few years to come! 

  On Monday and Tuesday the year 7, 8 children will be attending 

an overnight camp at Arohena School.  They will be there with a 

“Senior Leadership Group” from the following schools.   (Pukeatua, 

Arohena, Wharepapa South , Waipa Christian, Paterangi, Ngutunui.) 

This is a great opportunity for the children to mix with others, 

make new friends and test themselves in different circumstances! 

They will be involved in many different activities and hopefully 

learn a few tips about being positive role models in their own 

schools! 

Quote of the Week 
 Sunshine is delicious, rain is refreshing, wind braces us up, 

snow is exhilarating; there is really no such thing as bad 

weather, only different kinds of good weather. John Ruskin (8 

February 1819 – 20 January 1900) was the leading English 

art critic of the Victorian era 

John McLean  -  Principal 

FREE MOBILE EAR CLINIC  
FOR CHILDREN 

 

Glue ear assessment and management 
Wax /foreign body removal  

Grommet checks 
Treatment of discharging Ears 

 

The mobile clinic will be at: 
St Patricks School  @ the Rewi St en-

trance: 
 

Monday 19 March    
9.00 am-2.30 pm 

 

Pukeatua  

Memorial Church  
 

 

ANZAC Service 

Sunday 22rd April   

11.15am 
The Church is available for  

Weddings, Funerals and Baptisms 
For bookings or enquiries please 

phone  Kathie on 872-4352        

FOR SALE 
All in good condition: 
 Sleepyhead Queen Bed – Ca-

price Elite Sleeper – $150  
 Jade Branston Sofa – 3.5 

seater, $450  
 Corohawk Mobile Chook Run – 

for up to 8 hens, 3 nesting 
boxes - $250  

 A-frame goat house, with 
slated floor – $25  

 Chimney Brush – $25  
Ph. Ken or Diane on 07 8724842  

Youth Group 
5-13 Year Olds 

 

Every Friday during School Term 
5.30-7.30pm 

 

Dinner and Games are provided 
 

Koha please 
 

St John’s Anglican Church Hall 
George St  

(between Plunket and Profit Gym) 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Art_critic
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Victorian_era
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Art_critic


Please Support Those Who Support Us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

For all your farm contracting and house & 
site development requirements  

call Gary 021 396237 

101 Arapuni Road 
R D 5 Te Awamutu 
Mobile: 027 220 1417 
Office & A/Hrs: 07 870 6610 
Email: dennis.rural@xtra.co.nz 

Dennis Hewitt  -  Manager 
Effluent Ponds 

Tanker Tracks 

Anderson’s 
Quarry Ltd 

Waimanu Road, Pukeatua 

FOR ALL FARM METAL 
RUBBLE 

CRUSHED MAINTENANCE METAL 
(Fines, 40mm, 65mm) 

And DRAINAGE 
Cartage arranged at competitive rates 

Contact: Paul 021 724 819 
 Office & A/Hrs (07) 827 3446 

 

 

This space is available  

 

Contact Pukeatua School 

 

For details  

Ph 872 4862 


